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From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:

Paul Miller <pmiller244@aol.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 11:22 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

No change to currency leverage

Sir/Madame:

I am a small FOREX investor that enjoys the flexibility risk/reward of leveraged trading. Please leave the leverages
as they are.

Regards

Paul W. Miller
2619 122nd St
Urbandale, IA 50323
515-249-9867


